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From: Georgia Hoepfner
To: City Council
Subject: Border rd development
Date: Friday, July 5, 2019 9:59:33 AM

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, Links and Requests for
Login Information

I would like to oppose the push to put in 1,300. More homes along border rd in an area that is flood sensitive and
wet . The current homes that are there will be in jeopardy of flooding , jacaranda will flood there and basically more
building is not needed in what apparently is annexed into the city . Mayor Holic must stop this push for tax money
for the city !! The city is so chopped up now it’s ridiculous ! All for the almighty dollar . With no regard to wild life
or our county in terms of growth !! There must be a moratorium before we become liken to
Miami !!

Thank you for your consideration !
Georgia Hoepfner
Live , love, laugh, peace.
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From: Kathy Surprenant
To: City Council
Subject: gated community on Border Road
Date: Saturday, July 6, 2019 10:27:46 AM

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments,
Links and Requests for Login Information

Please charge and collect significant impact fees to help our
water crisis for the new 1,300 unit gated community on
Border Rd that you will be discussing.  Anything less than
fees to help get the community clean water is totally
irresponsible.  Please let me know how much you will be
charging in impact fees for this community.  Sewage is
already pouring into our beaches and it needs to stop.

thank you

Kathy Surprenant
941-716-2407
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